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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 12:38 PM
To: 'MacLeod, Carryl G'; 'Flora, Travis'
Cc: 'Gary.Messerotes@stantec.com'
Subject: RE: RO2438 - Chevron 92029 - 898 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland

Carryl and Travis, 
As discussed in the meeting this morning, ACEH is in agreement that an extension to June 29, 2015 is 
appropriate and will provide sufficient time to allow additional data, figures, and etc. to be incorporated in to the 
final site investigation report as discussed and requested in the meeting.  This additional data expands the 
scope of work somewhat, but is anticipated to more fully define the site within the context of the Low Threat 
Closure Policy, and progress it toward a likely path to closure for site residential redevelopment. 
If you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health  
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 9:58 AM 
To: 'Flora, Travis' 
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G 
Subject: RE: RO2438 - Chevron 92029 - 898 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland 
 
Travis, 
Please use this response to document ACEH concurrence with the extension request. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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From: Flora, Travis [mailto:Travis.Flora@stantec.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 2:23 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G 
Subject: RO2438 - Chevron 92029 - 898 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland 
 
Hi Mark, 
I heard your voicemail with tentative agreement on a 4/22 meeting at 10am. We’ll hold that time pending your 
confirmation with Dilan. We’d also like to request a 2-week extension on that report, which is currently due 4/17, 
to 4/30 so that we can incorporate potential changes from our discussion. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Travis L. Flora 
Associate Project Manager 
Stantec 
15575 Los Gatos Boulevard Building C Los Gatos CA 95032-2569 
Phone: (408) 827-3876 
Cell: (408) 458-6320 
Travis.Flora@stantec.com 
  

  

  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


